
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 7/10/2021 11:42 AM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

07/10/2021 

M R  Chris Nicol 
22 Totala PL 
Elanora Height NSW 2101 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

I have to say I am gobsmacked, shocked and very disappointed with the seawalls appearance... It's an 
environmental travesty. I clearly understand the need for the seawall but outcome is simply disgraceful to 
say the least. There needs at least some effort to be made to blend this appalling monstrosity in with the 
beach and local environment. Please, could it at least have large clean sandstone boulders banked up against 
the wall to reduce the eyesore and hopefully help with the future sand stabilization. It will only be a matter 
o f  time before the great wall will become covered graffiti. Placing sandstone in front o f  the eyesore will also 
help prevent some o f  this from occurring. 
Regards from a disappointed local beach user, 
Chris 
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